
Wednesday 10th January 2024

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,

After School Enrichment - Spring 2024

We are delighted to let you know that our after school enrichment will be making a welcome return from 3.30pm -
4.30pm. These sessions are school funded so completely free to our families. Our activities will resume on Monday
15th January 2024 (Cricket launches 24th January) and will take place each afternoon alongside Playcentre.

Please take a look at the activities on offer. Should interest exceed spaces available, priority will be given to children
who are not attending Playcentre on that day.

Monday
3.30pm - 4.30pm

Tuesday
3.30pm - 4.30pm

Wednesday
3.30pm - 4.30pm

Thursday
3.30pm - 4.30pm

Friday
3.30pm - 4.30pm

Sports & Games
Hub with Coach
Tanya
Nursery & Reception

Cycling with
Hackney Cycle Club
Year 3,4,5 & 6

Sports & Games
Hub with Coach
Tanya
Years 1 & 2

Creative Arts with
Mr Whittle and Ms
Bradbury
Year 1, 2 & 3
Year 4,5 & 6

Sports & Games
Hub with Coach
Tanya
Years 3 & 4

Cricket with
Stoke Newington
Cricket Club
Year 3,4,5 & 6
(starting 24th January)

Sports & Games
Hub with Coach
Tanya
Years 5 & 6

Tag Rugby with
Hackney Bulls
Year 1 & 2

Team trials and
Competition
Coaching
(Invitation only)
Coach Tanya
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6

If you would like to sign up, please complete and return the slip below. We will then confirm the place by text. If you
need further information do get in touch - I am always happy to help!

Warm wishes,

Bev Dickinson
Wellbeing and Enrichment Leader

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

My child ………………………………………………. in class ……………………………… would like to take part in:

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Parent/Carer name………………………………………………. Contact number……………………………………..


